Village of Salado
Planning & Zoning (P&Z) Commission

Salado Village Office
Tuesday, November S, 2007

Members Present: Ronnie Tynes (Chairman), Gerry Reihsen, Jerry Johns,
Joe Price, Darlene Walsh

Others Present: Dianna Zulauf, Village Secretary, John Simcik, a
representative for the DJ Fuller Addition.

Chairman Tynes called the meeting to order at 1:00 pm; quorum present
Minutes of the last P&Z meeting were unanimously approved.

1. REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF DJ FULLER ADDITION, A NEW
7 LOT SUBDIVISION LOCATED AT THE INTERSECTION OF
THOMAS ARNOLD & SALADO SCHOOL ROAD: Following a
review of the paperwork verifying water capacity at the site, and of a
brief for the proposed subdivision plan, a vote was taken. Approval
for the project was unanimous.

Meeting adjourned at 1:20 p.m.
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Respectfully Submitted,
Darlene Walsh
P&Z Secretary



